
 

 

 

 

CALL FOR PAPERS 

Second PhD Workshop in Money and Finance 

May 15th, 2023 
Sveriges Riksbank 

Stockholm, Sweden 
 

Submission deadline: March 19th  

 
The Center for Monetary Policy and Financial Stability (CeMoF) at Stockholm University and the 
Research Division at Sveriges Riksbank will organize a joint workshop for PhD students, to be held at 
the Riksbank on May 15th 2023. The workshop offers PhD students the possibility to present papers 
within the fields of monetary policy and financial stability. Each presentation will be followed by a 
discussion given by a researcher from CeMoF or the Riksbank. 

We welcome theoretical as well as empirical papers, and will consider both completed papers and 
preliminary drafts. Submissions of papers written solely by PhD students are particularly encouraged. 
Papers will be selected by the organizing committee, which consists of Niklas Amberg (Sveriges 
Riksbank, CeMoF), Daria Finocchiaro (Sveriges Riksbank, CeMoF), Kurt Mitman (IIES, CeMoF), Ciaran 
Rogers (IIES, CeMoF) and Roine Vestman (Stockholm University, Sveriges Riksbank and CeMoF). 
Authors will be notified of the committee's decision by April 9th, 2023 at the latest. 

Professor John Hassler from the Institute for International Economic Studies at Stockholm University 
will give a keynote speech. Submissions should be made by sending the paper in PDF format to 
phdworkshop@riksbank.se. The submission deadline is March 19th, 2023. Travel and accommodation 
costs will be covered by the workshop organizers for presenters not based in the Stockholm area. 

The program and other information about the conference will be posted on the Riksbank website 
(www.riksbank.se/en-gb/research/conferences). Questions about the workshop can be directed to 
phdworkshop@riksbank.se. 
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